
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the complaints coming from residents of the house in
Krasnodar

 

  

The media reported that the owners of apartments in a building located in Krasnodar could be
evicted without providing alternative housing, despite the existing resettlement program.

The Head of the Department instructed Mr. K.E. Korpusov, Acting Deputy Chairman of the
Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation - Head of the Main Military Investigative
Directorate, to submit a report on the situation.
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